From: mary arsenault [mailto:marsenault2@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 1:35 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject:

Hello Mr. Mac Queen

| feel the 2 well established family business is enough for the town of Borden. D.P. Murphy own enough of this
Island, without building another gas station in Borden. Chad Ceretti as well as Chad Howatt employs local
people. They are both there for the community.

Just leave Borden Carleton as it is now, no other gas station is needed.

Thanks

Mary



